
 ​April 28, 2017 
   ​ ​ ​We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. ​As we move closer to 
the sacrament of First Eucharist, we are busy in class learning about the sacrament and parts of the Mass. This is such a great 
time for your child to see what they are learning. ​We continued learning about the parts of the Masst in Religion. We began 
Superkids Unit 6 Week 3 in Reading, starting the trade book ​Love and Roast Chicken​.  In math we learned how to count up to 
make change. We continued our economics unit in Social Studies, learning about banks and savings accounts. In science we 
continued to study weather vocabulary words.​ We celebrated Arbor Day today with the Brunswick Rotary and Ms. Marsha. Look 
for some pictures from our guest speaker! How special that our students are able to plant a tree and be part of this great day for 
our community! We are all called to be stewards for God’s creations! 
       We hope you are able to join us at Mass each weekend to share in the celebration and share that with your child. Jesus Day 
was a great success! Thank you to all who were able to come with their children and spend the day with us! We hope you had as 
much fun as we did! Family conversations are finishing up this weekend. Please let us know if there are any questions you may 
have during the final weeks of preparation. 
       May Child begins on Monday. If your child would like to bring in a Rosary to use during the month, they may. We have plastic 
Rosaries for all to use if they do not have one. This is a great 2nd Grade tradition to honor the Blessed Mother! Please mark on 
your calendar for another great tradition… MAY CROWNING! This will be held on May 16 at 1:15pm (for the school) and 7:00pm 
(for the parish with reception following). 2nd and 8th Grades will be leading the celebration for Mary. We hope to see you there!  
        ​The excitement is ALMOST here and we are just a few days from kicking off with our BOOSTERTHON TEAM the 
"​EVERYTHING RED FUN and COLOR RUN!" ​Information will be sent home Monday, as this runs from May1-May 10. Thank 
you for your support! 
        ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade... 

Language Arts Unit 6 Week 3 (Spelling Test Thursday) 

Math Making change by counting up (Test Tuesday) Measurement 

Social Studies Economics 

Science/Health Wind 

Religion Parts of the Mass, Eucharist, Mary 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Please send in aluminum tabs! Last day is May 12th! 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle. 
● Family Conversations April 29 
● All School Mass May 9 1:15pm 
● First Communion May 13 
● May Crowning May 16 1:15pm and 7:00pm 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


